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11 July 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What an amazing bunch of year two children we have!  

They’ve all been very focussed over the last 

couple of weeks and worked incredibly hard 

completing their SATs. Well done to everyone - 

we are very proud of you! As a special treat for 

the children to celebrate the end of SATs, we 

discussed with the children what they would like 

to do. The children unanimously agreed on having 

a ‘Wheels Day’ on Monday 16 July. This involves 

them bringing in their own bike or scooter from 

home. Children must bring in their own helmet 

too. The children will spend the morning playing 

outdoors, having fun and relaxing with their friends. In the morning, 

please leave their bike or scooter outside the Year 2 classroom.  If 

your child attends ‘Fun for Kids’, please go as normal with your 

bike/scooter. 

 

Hopefully we’ll have a ‘wheelie’ good day! 

 

Any questions please feel free to ask. Thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

 

Miss Sargent and Miss Lewis.  
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